
 

 

 

17th March 2020 

 

Message from the CEO 

 

The team at Natural Ability have been continuously monitoring and responding to the Government 
guidance relating to Covid-19. We are passionate about ensuring that our services remain open and 
accessible to the people we support, therefore, after reviewing the most recent government 
guidance, all of our services will remain open at the present time. 

We have made some temporary amendments to our day services to ensure that we are continuing 
to provide a safe service. We have minimised our group sizes in our Day Farming and Handy Person 
services and, unless government guidance stipulates otherwise, will continue to provide outdoor-
based horticulture and therapeutic walk activities within the Allen Valley. 

Our Independent Supported Living services are continuing as normal and we have taken additional 
measures to minimise disruption. 

The Board and management team would like to express our gratitude to the exceptional staff team 
of Natural Ability for their dedication and commitment to the services and the people they support 
during these uncertain times. 

We will continue to provide updates as they occur. 

 

Nicola Crawford 
Chief Executive Officer 
 

 

 

 

 


